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CUSTOMER INFORMATION  
 

Service Disruption on Tuesday 7 March 2017 between  
7:00am – 9:00am and 2:00pm – 4:00pm 

 

Transit NSW wishes to advise that as a result of Industrial 

Action there will be disruptions to school services on Tuesday 

7 March 2017. This disruption will affect both the morning 

and afternoon services.  

Every effort will be made to minimise the impact of these 

disruptions and we will endeavour to operate services where 

we can.  We suggest wherever possible, alternative travel 

arrangements are made. 

Information on disrupted services can be obtained by 

contacting Transit Systems on 8778 5830 or alternately 

Transport for NSW on 131 500. 

We apologises for any inconvenience which may be caused 

during these service disruptions.   


